
            

                            

 

 

CORPORATE DISCLOSURE 

 

From:   Finansbank A.Ş. 

Address:  Büyükdere Cd. No.129 Mecidiyeköy/İstanbul 

Investor Relations’ Phone: +90 212 318 5207 

Date:  09.03.2011 

Subject: Turkish Competition Authority’s Decision 

 

 

As per disclosure dated 27.08.2009, it had been announced that the Turkish Competition 

Authority has initiated an investigation against 8 banks, including Finansbank, pursuant to 

the Fair Competition Law number 4054. 

Consequently, Finansbank is fined at an amount of TL 7,863,921, save for the right to 

appeal to a higher court.  

 

We, hereby, declare that our above statements are in conformity with the principles 

included in the Capital Markets Board’s Communiqué, Serial VIII Nr. 54., that it exactly 

reflects the information we received; that the information complies with our records, 

books and documents; that we did our best to obtain the correct and complete information 

relative to this subject and that we are responsible for the declarations made in this 

regard. 


